
  

Covid-19 CORONAVIRUS  

New Government advice regarding the use of equipment in play parks  

  

When using this equipment, please adhere to the 

following:  

  

 Observe social distancing principles at all times   

  

 Respect other users  

  

 No food or drink to be consumed on this equipment  

  

 Equipment has not been cleaned  

  

  

18th July 2020                            By Notice of Rowsley Parish Council  


